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Dear Chair Witt and Committee members:

Please support SB 580 banning M44 cyanide bombs. These indiscriminate
devices endanger non-targeted animals including protected species, pets
and people. 

I'm from eastern Oregon (Wallowa County) and like most Oregonians
despise these lethal contraptions.

Wally Sykes
Joseph, OR
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